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1 March 2004

Ms Maureen Windle

Chief Executive Officer
Northern Area Health Board
Swords Business Campus
Balheary Road

Swords

Co Dublin

Re: Application of revised salary scale to Directors of Counselling in the
National Counselling Service

Dear Ms Windle

| refer to previous correspondence of 1% August 2003 relating to the pPermanent appointment of Directors of
Counselling in the National Counselling Service and in particular to the fact that agreement had not been
reached on the effective date for the application of the revised salary scale.

€69,040

3. The new incremental date going forward will be 1% September. As such, an increment will be due and
paid from 1% September 2002, and 1° September 2003, respectively.

!
Unit, Department of Health and Children, telephone 01-6354736. Any queries relating to the implementation
of the agreement should be directed to the undersigned.

Yours sincerely

GERRY BELLEW
Industrial Relations Executive
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